
 

Mallow Parish Newsletter— Sunday, 20th June 2021 

Weekday Masses: St. Mary’s,10 a.m. Monday—Saturday. 
Church of the Resurrection—9.15 a.m.  Monday—Friday. 
Weekend Masses: St. Mary’s Vigil 6.30 p.m. Sunday 8.30 and 11.00 a.m. 
Church of Resurrection: Vigil 7.30 p.m. Sunday 10.00 a.m. and 12 noon. 
 

Priests of our Parish: 
Msgr. Anthony O’Brien, P.P., V.G.   087 6834193.   

Fr. James Greene, C.C.   085 8471249.        
Fr. Andrew Carvill, C.C. 022 51606.   

Fr. John McCarthy, C.C.  086 8212101. 

Sick Calls:- Please call 022-21251 
 

Parish Office—022 20276 
Email: parishmallow@gmail.com  

Opening hours: Mon., Tues., Wed., Thurs:  Fri., 9—10 a.m. 10.30—1.00 p.m. and 2—5 p.m.   
PARISH WEBSITE   www.mallowparish.ie  

 Watch Masses live from St. Mary’s Church by logging on to  churchservices.tv/mallow 

 

Confessions:  
St. Mary’s— 

Saturday after 10 a.m. Mass . 
 

Church of the Resurrection— 
Friday after 9.15 a.m. Mass. and  

from 5—6 p.m.  
 

 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament  
Weekly Conducted Holy Hour will take place this Sunday at St. Mary’s Church from 7.30pm  
to 8.30 pm.  All are welcome. 
Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament takes place in St. Mary’s Church on Wednesdays and 
Fridays from 12 Noon to 5pm and all are welcome. 
Adoration takes place on Fridays in the Church of the Resurrection after 9.15am Mass while 
confessions are being heard. 
Adoration on Saturdays takes place after 10.00 am Mass until approx.11.30 am. 

Twelfth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 
In the midst of the questions that life gives rise to, when God seems to be 
sleeping, do we have the faith and trust that Jesus asks for? The love of 
the Lord is everlasting and God will see justice done in this own good time.  
If a believer is disappointed, it is because of lack of trust in God. 

Collection for Sick and Retired Priests 

The Annual Collection for retired priests will take place at all Masses this   

Weekend June 19th/20th.The retirement age for priests of this diocese is 75 

years.   

Last year that collection brought in just €11,000 due to churches being in  

lockdown in June.  A generous response to this collection will help the 

Diocese to continue to be able to care for our retired priests, many of whom have 

given over fifty years of service to us.  

You may also help to support our retired priests in the following ways:  

1) Make a donation directly to the fund.   

2) Consider making a bequest for this purpose in your will. 

The Cloyne Sick Priests Benevolent Fund is a registered Charity and its  

accounts are audited each year and submitted to the Charity Regulator. 

Lough Derg 2021 

Registration is now open to “Do Lough Derg from wherever you are” 
from 3rd to 5th July. The Prior, Fr. La Flynn, will do the Three Day  
Pilgrimage on the Island during these days. To offer a live link by webcam 
in support of those who will choose to do the pilgrimage wherever they 
are, some of the Lough Derg staff will do the pilgrimage in St. Mary’s 
Church in Pettigo.  
To register or for further information please email info@loughderg.org, 
telephone 00353-71-9861518, website: www.loughderg.org. 


